Skreamside erair Work‘shop

Saturday, February 25, 2012
1-3 pm
208 North Cedarbrook Drive, Auburn, Alabama

Are you experiencing minor streambank erosion?
Worried about your yard washing away?

Join us to learn more about using native plants to slow erosion of your
property, improve water quality, and increase diversity in our landscapes.
This free, hands-on workshop will cover the basics of live staking, native plant
selection, and invasive, exotic plant management along streams.

No fee for participation, but please RSVP seesowc@auburn.edu 334-844-4785

This workshop is a partnership effort by the
Saugahatchee Watershed Management Project,
Parkerson Mill Creek Watershed Project, Mill Creek
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= : Extension System, Auburn University, and is

supported by funding from the USDA-NIFA
Southern Region Water Program and Alabama
Department of Environmental Management.

Workshop location off of North College Street,
south of the East University Drive intersection.




